
CITY OF HAMILTON
Victoria Street Crane Operation

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise businesses, 
motorists and the general public that Victoria Street 
between Parliament Street and Brunswick Street will 
be closed to all traffi c from 6:00am until 10:00am on 
Sunday, 6th July 2014 for the purpose of a crane lift 
operation. There will be no parking on that section of 
Victoria St for the duration of the operation.

The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience 
this may cause.

City Hall
30th June 2014

Ian Hind
Senior Engineer


